
 

 
 

 

October 11, 2018 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

In the ‘Nauni Valley Ranch 6’ lot split resulting in ​6055 N Nauni Valley Drive, APN 169-44-040,​ the original 

easements were placed per existing conditions. Due to culverts and channels proposed, the drainage 

easement has changed, resulting in the need for an amended lot split, Nauni Valley Ranch 7. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Cullum Homes 

 

 

Lindsay A. Colwell 

Registered Architect 
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